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September 28, 1998

Florida Public Service Commission
Division of Administration

2540 Shumard Oak Blvd.

Gerald Gunter Building
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850

RE: Revision to MGC IXC Tanff No. | CASR 981002-TI

Dear Commuission Administralor:

On reviewing the Florida consumer deposit requirements, we are revising our tanft filed
August 10, 1998, to meet guidelines establishcd 1n Rule 25-24.490(3). We arc now only
requesting a deposit of no more than one month’s local exchange service.

This case number is scheduled for review by Staff on October 22, 1998 Since 1t has not
heen reviewed yet, we are asking that the attached sheet replace the onginal sheet 15

Sincerely, m

Dawvid 8 Clark

Vice President Marketing
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